
 
 

Online Retrieval of SEA Results 
 

Launched in 2022, for the first time, parents and guardians were able to access the electronic 

version of their child’s results via the SEA Portal on the MoE’s website www.moe.gov.tt   from 

12:01am today, July1, 2022. 

 

For 2023, the SEA Portal will replace the paper-based mode of results completely and the 

results will be downloadable to facilitate registration.  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


